
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – November 10, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Harry L. Reid 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      Road Agent Douglas Glover 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the bids received for the painting and steeple repair at the Sugar 

Hill Meetinghouse.  The members present wanted to wait for a full board before making a 

decision. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed an as built septic plan for Matthew Steele. Map 230, Lot 1 

 

The Selectmen discussed perambulation of the town boundaries.  The Administrative 

Assistant will contact Cartographics and discuss options for the Town. 

 

Road Agent Glover met with the Selectmen and updated them on highway department 

business.  Vacation policy and schedules were discussed.  Mr. Glover discussed with the 

Board the Public Works Mutual Aid System. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to accept the minutes of November 3, 2008 seconded by 

MR. REID.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. REID the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, November 17, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 

PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 


